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From: "Machamer, Carol" <cmachame@lausd.net>
To: NEWHALLRANCH@dfg.ca.gov
Date: Thu, Jun 11, 2009 12:15 PM
SUbject: Newhall Ranch EIRIEIS

Calif. Dept. of Fish and Game
Dennis Bedford

Re: Newhall Ranch EIRIEIS

The time for review of these reports - 16,000 pages - needs to be extended beyond 6-26.
We have our lives here. This is a huge development which will impact our community in too many ways.
This needs more time for review. Please extend this time frame for review of documentation.

C. Machamer, Community Member



Responses to Comments

RMDP/SCP Final EIS/EIR RTC-097-1 June 2010

097. E-mail from Carol Machamer, dated June 11, 2009

Response 1

In response to this and other requests, the Corps and CDFG extended the comment period for the Draft
EIS/EIR. Please refer to Topical Response 1: EIS/EIR Public Review Opportunities .




